
Two trains crash into construction crane in Voorschoten
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In this webinar “objects left on the line”, Bart Hoogcarspel from ProRail presented preliminary 
information about the train collision with a rail-road crane in Voorschoten on April 4th 2023.
Due to the on-going (legal) investigations this information cannot be freely published at this moment.

You can download the factsheet released on April 7th HERE. 

Further information will be published in a later stage. 

Should you in the meantime need further information on this accident, you can contact Bart at  
bart.hoogcarspel@prorail.nl

https://uic-my.sharepoint.com/personal/papillault_uic_org/Documents/Bureau/Factsheet%2020230404%20VST%20aanrijding%20krol%20met%20goederentrein%2047612%20en%20passagierstrein%201409_def.pdf
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